
 
 
                      Robert L. Schulz, Chairman 
               We The People Foundation 
               For Constitutional Education, Inc. 
               2458 Ridge Road 
               Queensbury, NY 12804 
 
June 30, 2008 
 
Rep. Eleanor Holmes Norton 
529 14th St., NW, Ste. 900 
Washington, D.C. 20045 
 
Dear Rep. Norton; 
 
THIS IS A LEGAL NOTICE & DEMAND for an official Response to the attached First Amendment 
Petitions for Redress of Grievances regarding significant and ongoing violations of the Constitution 
by the U.S. Government. 
 
Per the text of the Petitions for Redress as well as the unalienable Rights protected by the First and Ninth 
Amendments, you are respectfully instructed, as an elected official of the Government, to provide an 
official and substantive response to these Petitions for Redress by August 8, 2008.  
 
As a courtesy, I would ask you to please contact me by July 7, 2008 (by email and by return mail) to 
inform me of your intent as to whether you will, or will not, provide your formal, official response within 
forty (40) days from today, to the questions embedded in each of the seven (7) Petitions for Redress of 
Grievances (see attached CD-ROM).  
 
With all due respect, I ask you not to respond by sending me "off-the-shelf" policy papers, form letters, 
or other "canned" materials prepared by you, the Congressional Research Service, or any other entity, 
including Executive agencies.  
 
I expect your official response will consist of specific, single-word answers to each of the questions as 
they have been posed to you in the Petitions, in your official capacity as an elected official, duly sworn to 
uphold and defend the Constitution. To repeat, I am requesting your personal “admit” or “deny” response 
to each and every one of the questions contained in the seven (7) Petitions for Redress.   
 
The Right to Redress is a fundamental, unalienable Right, expressly protected by the Constitution. 
As an elected representative of We the People, you are inherently obligated to respond. 
 
Something is very, very wrong with America. Our Republic stands upon a precipice.  Within a very short 
time we will either restore Constitutional Order or our nation - at least as we know it - will cease to exist.  
 
If the People cannot hold their servant Government accountable to the Law, there is no realm of abuse 
beyond the reach of the Government, and a future of unchecked despotism will become our fate. 
The fact remains that the problems and ills that now plague our once great nation are the direct result 
of our Government's abandonment of its fundamental duties and restraints under the Constitution.   
 
As part of that servant Government, you have a personal - and Constitutional - duty to answer for its acts. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
____________________ 
Robert L. Schulz 
Chairman, We The People Foundation 
bob@GiveMeLiberty.org 


